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1. Participatory Governance Issues 
No participatory governance issues were discussed. 

  
2. Review of Board Docket 
 The November 14, 2011 board docket was reviewed. 
 
3. Student Success Task Force Recommendations 

A one page summary of the recommendations from the California Chancellor’s Office 
Student Success Task Force was distributed.  Chancellor Rodríguez asked that all provide 
feedback to his office so that a district response could be put together for the Board’s 
consideration at the December 5, 2011 Board Meeting.  Dr. Rodríguez reported on the 
November 9, 2011 Open Forum he attended on the task force recommendations. 
 

4. Reports 
  Academic Senate/SAC:  SAC Academic Senate President Ray Hicks reported that he 

attended the Plenary Session last week where the State Academic Senate took positions 
on the Student Success Task Force recommendations and repeatability and discussions 
took place on basic skills accountability and assessment. 

 
  Academic Senate/SCC:  SCC Academic Senate President Morrie Barembaum reported on 

the Plenary Session and the discussions that took place.  Mr. Barembaum stated that the 
SCC Curriculum Chair was ill and he was assuming responsibilities for him until he 
returns 

 
. 
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  CSEA:  Sean Small, representing CSEA President Marti Reiter, advised that the 

classified staff have been encouraged to attend the upcoming budget forums to hear 
firsthand about the district’s budget and ask questions if they choose to do so. 

 
  Student Government – SAC:  No report. 
 
  Student Government – SCC:  No report. 
 
  BAPRC:  Vice Chancellor Peter Hardash reported that the next BAPR meeting will be 

held on November 30 and the next BAPR Workgroup meeting will be held on December 
7.  

 
  HRC:  Executive Vice Chancellor John Didion reported that he was having difficulty 

scheduling an HR Committee meeting this semester and a meeting may be scheduled 
after the winter break.   

 
 
 
Meeting Adjournment:  3:50 p.m. 


